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Statement on the use of 16:19 tuition
fund
In the wake of the disruption to education caused by the COVID 19 pandemic, we will be

providing additional in-school tuition. This will be for students in Year 12 who require

further support in order to reach their full potential and attain at least a grade 4 in English

and/or Maths. The tuition will be in the form of weekly small group sessions, of up to 5

students at a time and will take place after school, in addition to the students' regular

study programme of education. The sessions will be tutored by existing teaching staff and

will be quality assessed on a half-termly basis to ensure they remain effective and useful

for our students.

Selection of students to attend the tutoring session will be made on the basis of need by

the School’s leadership.  There is a very limited amount of funding being made available

to Aylesbury High School, and there are strict limitations on how the funding can be used,

so the sessions cannot be made available on request.

Where possible the additional tutoring will occur during lunchtimes to support students

who travel to school by bus. It may be also possible to make use of some student

self-study periods where part time staff are available to support this work outside their

normal working day.  Students selected for the tutoring will be expected to attend sessions

in the same way as they would be for normal lessons.


